Trustee Newvsflash!

August 2022
NEw MEMBER-NOMINATED DIRECTOR

We would like to say a big welcome to Sam Reason who has been appointed as a new member-
nominated director on a three-year term. Below is some information about Sam:

How long have you worked at Zurich? | have been at
Zurich for 11 years. | currently work in UK Operation as Head
of Operational Resilience & Continuity.

Are you an active member of ZPen? Yes. | have been a
member since joining and am part of the ZCashBuilder
section of the Scheme.

What did Sam have to say — | am excited to be appointed a
Trustee Director and looking forward to ensuring we continue
to have an efficient and sustainable pension scheme. | am
also excited to explore how we can find new ways of
reaching a wider audience to help them better understand
the benefits the scheme provides.

New RESERVE MEMBER DIRECTOR

A new reserve member director (previously known as the ‘Trustee-in-waiting’) was also appointed as
part of the selection process. Rod McKie is an active member of ZPen who has joined Zurich in 2014
and is currently Head of Product Development.

OTHER TRUSTEE NEWS

In other news, we are pleased to say Neil Evans has been re-appointed as a member nominated
director on a three-year term.

Derryn Yong stood down as a member-nominated director following his decision to leave Zurich. We
would like to place on record our thanks to Derryn for his service on the trustee board and the
contribution he made during his time.

FURTHER INFORMATION

Should you require any further information, please contact the team by email (zpenteam@uk.zurich.com).
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